
God of all time, help us enter the New Year quietly, thoughtful of who we are to
ourselves and to others, mindful that our steps make an impact and our words carry
power.

May we walk gently.

May we speak only after we have listened well.

Creator of all life, help us enter the New Year reverently, aware that you have
endowed every creature and plant, every person and habitat with beauty and
purpose.

May we regard the world with tenderness.

May we honor rather than destroy.

Lord of all souls, help us enter the New Year joyfully, willing to laugh and dance and
dream, remembering our many gifts with thanks and looking forward to blessings yet
to come.

May we welcome your lavish love. In this new year, may the grace and peace of
Christ bless us now and in the days ahead.

                                                                                                    — Vinita Hampton Wright
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A Prayer for a Peaceful New Year

https://www.xavier.edu/jesuitresource/online-resources/prayer-index/new-years-prayers


Updates

Prayer Families:
January 1 - Bernard, Diane,
Brittnee, and Kyle Heimerl

January 8 - Pastor Laura and
Alex Blanco

January 15 - Karen Welton

January 22 - Kathy Tauben

January 29 - Roger Geib

Caring Ministries
To protect our members’ privacy we
cannot publish mailing addresses. If
you are in need of a family’s address,
please contact the church office at
saukvilleucc@att.net or 262-284- 0588
and we can email or mail you an
updated membership list with
addresses. 

Ingrid Newlin for planning a wonderful Yankee Swap Christmas party
Kris Schmit for her years of leading the Maintenance Trust Fund
Committee
Kathy Tauben for her years on the Church Council
Matt DeGroff for taking the position for Maintenance Trust Fund
Chair
Christian Lemberg for taking a position on the Church Council 

Thank  you notes were sent to:

Our Prayer Team’s prayer list is updated every month. Please let Gail
Weigel know if you are interested in this mission. You are asked to pray
for a specific portion of the list in whatever way you are comfortable.
Information is sent via email so you do not need to pass it on.

Thank you for supporting Caring Ministries through the purchase of
handmade cards. We are no longer included in the church budget so we
appreciate your support with card sales.

To call in a prayer request, email Gail at gail.weigel@yahoo.com



Happy Birthday!



Updates

January 1st  Fireside Service

The mission for January is the Saukville
Community Food Pantry.  Please place
donations for the pantry in the rainbow
striped bucket on the offering table.  For
online donations, just designate the
"pantry" account.

January Mission of the Month

Join us on Sunday, January 1st for a special
New Year's service led by Rev. Laura Blanco
in our cozy Fireside Room.  After the service
there will be coffee & fellowship.

End of Year giving statements will be sent
by January 15.  If we have an email address
on file, you will receive it via email.  If we do
not have an email address on file, you will
receive it via USPS mail.  To request a hard
copy of your statement, please reach out to
the church office at saukvilleucc@att.net.

End of Year Giving Statements

To update your address, email, or phone number, please contact the church office at
saukvilleucc@att.net or 262-284-0588.



S U B M I T T E D  B Y  S U E  S A R V E R

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES FROM DECEMBER 13 
Present: Heather Rogge, Sue Sarver, Kaitlyn Watry, Joan B, Kathy T
Open with prayer: Passing of the Bible with scripture and reflection
Council Minutes: Motion made by Joan B. to accept the November minutes; second Kaitlyn
W. motion passed. 
Treasurer report- Motion made by Kaitlyn W to accept the Treasure report for November,
second by Kathy T motion passed. 
 
Committees:
Stewardship: Giving statement will be sent by end of January. Giving envelopes ordered.
Worship: Poinsettia purchase sheet will be available. Christmas Eve Service 4:00 pm 2 week
ad place in Ozaukee Press -Sue and Joan will assist with passing out candles. New Year
Sunday service in the fireside room. Discussion regarding banners for Easter season.
Building & Grounds: Contact made with the Village water advisory testing now within limits
notice postings removed 11/15/22. Garbage disposal fixed. Elevator permit up to date
expires Nov. 2023 we were missing rollers which the elevator co installed. Grease traps to be
pumped Dec. 20. 3 smart thermostats ordered to be installed by Professional Service 12/21
Caring- Prayer list being provided.   Faith Formation & Youth- No report.  Missions-No
meeting held

Old Business: 
A Place to Be agreement ending end of December – Motion made by Joan B to extend
agreement for 2023 $850 per month and 2024 at $900 per month, second by Kaitlyn W.
Motion passed. Place to Be to provide updated certificate of insurance. Place to Be has state
the metal desk in conference room is not needed (Parkside desk) will have Carrie place ad to
sell on the marketplace if cannot will be donated.
Carrie to be out of office Dec. 21, 24, 25, 26, 28, 29 and 30th. – Dates approved (update)
Parsonage-Council has decided to proceed with the sale of the church house.

New Business: 
Heather provided an update on her journey with the Damascus Project- Motion by Kathy T
that $700 be paid from the scholarship fund for her next semester, second by Joan B.
Motion passed 
On Dec 1, Carrie requested a $500 bonus or additional vacation pay for 2022. The council
wrestled with this decision as we are running a $25,000 deficit for the year. After
considerable debate, it was decided to pay Carrie a $500 bonus based on the fact that she is
handling additional responsibilities given we do not currently have a permanent called
pastor. The congregation approved a significant pay raise and vacation for 2023 so there will
be no bonus in 2023. Motion by Kaitlyn W to approve the $500 bonus/vacation pay, second
by Kathy T. Motion passed.
Motion to adjourn by Joan B. second by Kaitlyn W., motion passed.





To help keep track of who is
scheduled on any given
Sunday, we have created a
public calendar on the
Parkside website so anyone
can access it at anytime to
see when an individual is
scheduled. To view the
calendar go to
parksideucc.com and click on
the “About” menu and look
for “Worship Volunteers”. A
direct link to the calendar is
here . 

Whether you want to
volunteer just the one time or
you want to be placed on the
regular rotation we would
love to have you participate!
Email saukvilleucc@att if you
are interested or have
questions.

We are so thankful to all of
those who have opened their
heart to serve as volunteers
for our weekly worship
services! 
 

At our November 13 All Congregationaal Meeting we collectively expressed a
need for recording our services to reach those who can't join us in person.  As a
result, we purchased an iPad, tripod, and online streaming music licenses.  Now,
all we need is a volunteer to "push the record button" and do the recordings.  If
you can push a record button, Carrie can train you how to record the service and
post it to Youtube and Facebook.  The iPad is all setup to make it just a few easy
steps.

WORSHIP SERVICE 
VOLUNTEER SCHEDULE
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Rev. Laura Blanco

https://www.parksideucc.com/worshipschedule.html


Help  L ighthouse  spread  some b i r thday  joy  to  those  in
our  communi ty !

L igh thouse  w i l l  be  co l l ec t i ng  i t ems  such  as  cake  m ix ,
f ros t i ng ,  cand les ,  e t c  to  assemb le  “b i r t hday  k i t s ”  t o
dona te  to  ou r  l oca l  f ood  pan t r i es .  These  k i t s  w i l l  he lp
ensure  tha t  pan t ry  gues ts  can  en joy  a  b i r t hday
ce leb ra t i on  on  the i r  spec ia l  day .  Be  on  the  l ookou t  fo r  t he
b i r thday  cake  co l l ec t i on  pos te r  a t  each  chu rch  w i th  more
de ta i l s  abou t  wha t  i t ems  a re  needed .  P lease  submi t  a l l
dona t ions  by  Jan .  15 th .

January  22nd  f rom 6 :30 -
8 :00  pm –  V ideo  Games
and B i r thday  K i ts

Show o f f  you r  sk i l l s  and
en joy  some f r i end ly
compe t i t i on  w i th  a  

January  Events

January  8 th  f rom 7 :00 -8 :00  pm -  N ight  Games a t
GAUMC

Jo in  us  as  we  k i ck  o f f  2023  w i th  a  rous ing  n igh t  o f
c lass i c  games  l i ke  h ide -and-seek ,  bu t  w i th  the  added
fun  o f  p lay ing  i n  the  da rk !  S tuden ts  shou ld  be
d ropped  o f f / p i cked  up  f rom Grand  Ave .  UMC,  wh ich  i s
loca ted  r i gh t  nex t  doo r  to  L igh thouse  a t  505  W.  Grand
Ave .

va r ie t y  o f  g roup- f r i end ly  v ideo  games  such  as  Mar io  Kar t  o r  W i i  Spor t s .  P lus ,
wh i l e  you ’ re  wa i t i ng  fo r  you r  tu rn  to  p lay ,  we  w i l l  be  assemb l ing  b i r t hday  k i t s
to  dona te  to  ou r  l oca l  f ood  pan t r i es .  
 
I f  you  have  game sys tems  we  can  bo r row fo r  t he  even ing ,  p lease  le t  Chr i s t i n
know!

L igh thouse  even ts  a re  open  to  a l l  s tuden ts  i n  g rades  5 -12

Have  ques t i ons  abou t  L igh thouse  o r  wan t  to  ge t  i nvo l ved?   Con tac t  D i rec to r
Chr i s t i n  F lucke  a t  262 -483-9582  o r  ch r i s t i n . f l ucke@l igh thouseyou th .o rg

mailto:christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org


The angel said to them, 
Do not be afraid; 

for see I am bringing you 
good news of great joy 

for all the people…

2022
Christmas Eve Service



C O N T A C T  U S  

P A R K S I D E  C O M M U N I T Y  U C C

P O  B O X  8 0 3 0 4  

1 6 6  W .  D E K O R A  S T R E E T

S A U K V I L L E ,  W I  5 3 0 8 0  

P H O N E :  2 6 2 - 2 8 4 - 0 5 8 8  

E M A I L :

S A U K V I L L E U C C @ A T T . N E T  

W E B :  P A R K S I D E U C C . C O M

166  W.  DEKORA STREET
PO BOX 80304
SAUKVILLE ,  WI  53080-0304

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED


